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FROM THE DEPUTY CHIEF MEDICAL OFFICER
Dr Ian Carson

Hugh Mills

Chief Executive

Health and Social Care Trust
Trust Headquarters
Strathedene House

T&F Hospitals

Omagh

Co Tyrone

Dear Hugh

Department of

Health, Social Services
and Public Safety

Sléinte, Seirbhisi Séisialta
agus Sabhailteachta Poibli

www.dhsspsni.gov.uk

Castie Buildings
Stormont Estate
Belfast BT4 3SR
Tel:

Fax:

Email;

Your Ref: iwe-023-2004
Our Ref:
Date: 09 March 2004

Thank you for the copy of the report on the ‘role of the Medical Doctor’. It is very
comprehensive. As | am on leave this week, | have lent it to Anne O’'Brien for her

information.

In regard to our recent meeting, | would wish to commend the management team for -
their handling of what were obviously very difficult circumstances. | have asked Anne
O'Brien to contact you with regard to any further assistance or support that you

consider necessary.

| can also indicate that the department have commenced a piece of work to develop
guidance to the HPSS in regard to investigation of serious adverse events.

Yours sincerely

L Grhlonore.

‘Dr lan Carson

Deputy Chief Medical Officer

Cc Dr Campbeli, CMO

Anne O'Brien, Director C&SCG Support Team
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